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October 1, 1986

Dr. Gilbert F. Orr, Chair
Department of Mathematics
University of Southern Colorado
2200 Bonforte Boulevard

Pueblo, Colorado 81001-4901

Dear Gil;
You may have noted in the latest MAA Focus that our meeting date is
listed as April 24-25, 1987. It looks like someone set the date for

us,

Approximately 100 persons attended the Section meetings the last
three years. I would not plan on more than 150 persons,

We need to have an Executive Committee meeting this fall. Would you
mind coming to Denver or should we plan on a conference call? What
days of the week would be convenient for you to have a conference call?

Sincerely,

Frieda Holley

¢c: William Emerson
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